
The Province is also recruiting three (3) individuals to sit as the Provincial Representatives on the 
Board. Interested applicants can apply for these positions through the Ontario Government website 
at https://www.pas.gov.on.ca/Home/Agency/801.  You must first create an account in order to    
apply. Once you have created an account, there is an online form that you can fill out. 
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